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MUNICIPAL AND TRADITIONAL COUNCILS WELCOMES PRESENTATION ON 
RENEWABLE ENERGY

Lephalale Local Municipality Council alongside the three local traditional authorities 
welcomed the presentation by investors on renewable energy. The presentation 
which was held at the Municipal council chamber on18 February was to forge new 
working relationships within the Municipal boarders.

The innovative solar power plant will assist the municipality by reducing the load 
from the electricity grid, by providing residents of Lephalale with sufficient electricity. 
This initiative is viewed as a crucial step in the right direction towards solving energy 
challenges for future generations, shaping strategies and connecting sustainable 
efforts by improving development that works towards these challenges.

In his remarks the Mayor of Lephalale Local Municipality, Cllr Aaron Mokgetle, put a 
strong emphasis on projects that are transformative in addressing the challenges 
within the municipality, saying that all projects that aligns with solving the challenges 
of the Municipality and enhancing service delivery, will always be welcomed with 
open arms. 

The solar power plant which will be situated between Lephalale town and Marapong 
will consist of 315 MW.

One thing that both the councils collectively agreed on was that the implementation 
of the project will also assist to ease up on the issues of unemployment currently 
experienced in Lephalale.
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